
 
13 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.  

For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on 
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events. 

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:   

          ​
             

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

All Years ●​ Revised Term Dates for 2025 - 26 click here for the letter shared.  

●​ Teen Health visit our school every Monday to support our students with mental 
health concerns. More information about the service can be found here including the 
referral form. 

●​ Uniform Direct - the Leicester shop will be open 9am to 5pm, Monday to Saturday, 
with late night opening until 8pm Monday 7th to Thursday 10th July (inclusive) click 
here for the poster. It will also be open 11am to 4pm on Sunday, from Sunday 6th July 
to Sunday 24th August 2025. Please check our website click here for details of the 
current prices and their “Buyer Guidebook” with tips on how to measure before you 
order.  

●​ Free Bicycle Maintenance Workshop for students 
We have been given the opportunity to host some free bicycle maintenance 
workshops on Thursday 10th July. The sessions will take place in school and will be 
overseen by Bike Maintenance Experts. Key information: 

●​ The workshops will last for one hour and students will come out of lessons 
●​ Students can bring their own bikes, but this is not essential 
●​ Students will need to be in school uniform or in their PE kit 
●​ Students will be taught about bike safety, how to fix a puncture and how to adjust 

brakes and gears 
●​ There will be 5 workshops with a maximum of 10 students per session 
●​ The workshop will be available to any student in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 
●​ To book, please follow the link on Arbor 
●​ Once full, a waiting list will apply 

For further information, please contact Chris Bugh, Assistant Headteacher -  
cbugh@brookvalegroby.com 

Year 7 ●​ Year 7 – National Space Centre Presentation 

We are pleased to inform you that on Friday 27th June during Period 1, all Year 7 
students will attend a special presentation by a guest speaker from the National 
Space Centre. This exciting event offers a valuable opportunity for students to deepen 
their understanding of space and science. 

Students will be accompanied to the hall by their form tutors at the end of tutor time 
and will be registered before the presentation begins. They are expected to 
demonstrate excellent behaviour, listen respectfully, and engage fully with the 
session. 

This is a fantastic chance for our Year 7s to hear from a real expert in the field, and we 
look forward to an inspiring and enriching experience for all involved. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year 10 ●​ For your information here is the Year 10 Mock Exam Schedule for mock xmas 
continuing until Friday 20th June. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HUsv1gKvA7yiDTRWVYfluQYT6hxOLPcC/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.teenhealth.org.uk/
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/06/12150925/Late-night-opening-Uniform-Direct-Poster.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/06/12150925/Late-night-opening-Uniform-Direct-Poster.pdf
https://brookvalegroby.com/uniform-and-equipment/
mailto:cbugh@brookvalegroby.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SQuv0qzxzvbFvOjcAszBiIfibDQg6qTf/view?usp=sharing


 

Year 11 ●​ Our Post 16 induction days are Monday 30th June and Tuesday 1st July. Please see 
the attached letter for further information. 

Year 13 Year 13 school email accounts will be permanently switched off on Friday 11th July.  

After this date, students will no longer be able to access: 

●​ School emails (@brookvalegroby.com) 
●​ Google Drive (including all stored documents and files) 
●​ Google Classroom 

It's crucial that students download any work or important documents from their Google 
Drive before Friday 11th July. We won't be able to retrieve any data after this date. 

Additionally, if students have used their school email address for UCAS, university 
applications, or any other websites and applications, please change it to a personal email 
address as a matter of urgency. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1x8yTrbKKAAJZkPM2alUZOsSfXFx1rlLJ/view?usp=sharing
http://brookvalegroby.com/

